
                                                                    

 

Washington Public Library Construction Update 

6/7/21 

In April the library sustained extreme damage from a 1,000 pound piece of 
glass that fell from our 3rd floor to our main floor shattering glass throughout 
both floors and damaging the atrium area upstairs. Over the months of July 
and August the library will be undergoing internal construction as a result of 
this.  We will be re-carpeting the whole library, securing all of the internal 
windows with frames, and re-build the atrium area securely.   

We will be updating the community weekly on what areas of the library are 
closed or if the library will be closed on a certain day. We will notify patrons 
by posting the weekly updates on the door of the library, WPL Facebook 
Page, and our webpage. There is a chance we may have to close the library 
for a couple days when we have bigger machines moving shelves. 

Conference rooms will be closed through both June and July as they will be 
full of furniture and will also be re-carpeted. 

Please remember, we still do offer curbside service and we’d be happy to 
provide books to you in this way if you choose not to enter the library while 
this construction is taking place. 

We appreciate your patience as we progress through June and July with 
these projects. 



 


